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Tamara R. Ross

From: Cozad, Desiree <Desiree.Cozad@mt.gov>

Sent: Wednesday, March 6, 2024 9:18 AM

To: Tamara R. Ross

Cc: Danny Oberweiser; Lauren Stevens

Subject: RE: High Park Views Subdivision - Agency 3rd Sufficiency Notice

External Email: Treat links and attachments with caution. 

Thank you for incorpora�ng FWP recommenda�ons into your project summary. Our comments remain the same. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Desiree Cozad | Admin  

Montana Fish, Wildlife & Parks  

Office: (406) 542-5500 or Direct: (406) 542-5525 

  

 
  
Montana FWP | Montana Outdoors Magazine 
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Tamara R. Ross

From: Jordan Johnson <jjohnson@blackfoot.com>

Sent: Monday, March 11, 2024 8:24 AM

To: Tamara R. Ross; Danny Oberweiser

Cc: StevensL@ci.missoula.mt.us

Subject: RE: High Park Views Subdivision - Agency 3rd Sufficiency Notice

External Email: Treat links and attachments with caution. 

Hello, 

 

Blackfoot has no comments at this �me. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Jordan Johnson 

OSP Project Engineer 

 

Blackfoot Communications  

M: 406-499-1024 

BlackfootCommunications.com 

  
Stay connected: Facebook | Twitter | LinkedIn | Instagram | YouTube  
1221 N Russell St. | Missoula, MT 59808  
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Tamara R. Ross

From: airquality <airquality@missoulacounty.us>

Sent: Tuesday, March 19, 2024 6:01 PM

To: Tamara R. Ross

Cc: Kerri Mueller

Subject: RE: High Park Views Subdivision - Agency 3rd Sufficiency Notice

External Email: Treat links and attachments with caution. 

Hi Tamara, 

 

The Air Quality Program has no further comment on the High Park Views Subdivision. 

 

SARAH COEFIELD 

Air Quality Specialist 

 

406.258.4755 

301 West Alder, Missoula, MT 59802 

MissoulaPublicHealth.org 

 

Missoula County and its surrounding areas are the traditional and current homelands of the Séliš (Bitterroot Salish), Ktunaxa (Kootenai), and Qlispé 
(Kalispell), along with the Siksikaitsitapi (Blackfoot Confederacy), Nimíipuu (Nez Perce) and other tribal nations. 

 

From: Kerri Mueller <kmueller@missoulacounty.us>  

Sent: Wednesday, March 6, 2024 12:15 PM 

To: airquality <airquality@missoulacounty.us> 

Subject: FW: High Park Views Subdivision - Agency 3rd Sufficiency Notice 

 

 



1

Tamara R. Ross

From: Videa Martinez, Aldo Alejandro <amartinez@mt.gov>

Sent: Friday, March 22, 2024 12:23 PM

To: Tamara R. Ross; Danny Oberweiser

Cc: stevensL@ci.missoula.mt.us

Subject: High Park Views - 3rd Agency Notice

External Email: Treat links and attachments with caution. 

Hello, 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to review the project, 

 

Since the project will only generate around 166 trips a day, and if the City of Missoula does not require a 

tra"ic impact study, no more comments from MDT at this moment. 

 

It is recommended that the developers consider City’s guidelines in urban areas to make the area livable. 

 

This project does not have a major e"ect, by itself, on MDT’s highways. 

 

 

 

Best,  

 

 

 

 

Aldo Videa, P.E. 
District Traffic Engineer | Missoula 
Montana Department of Transportation 
C: 406-546-7743 | amartinez@mt.gov 
Follow Us: mdt.mt.gov  
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